
   

Kirkland Museum Photography Policy 

Still photography, taken in existing light, is permitted in the Museum’s galleries for 
private, noncommercial use only. Photographs cannot be published, sold, reproduced, 
transferred, distributed, or otherwise commercially exploited in any manner 
whatsoever. Works of art on loan from private collections or other institutions may not 
be photographed. Ask at the front desk to determine if any works on display are on 
loan. The use of a flash is prohibited. Movie and video cameras are prohibited.  

For press and other special photography, including filming and videotape projects, call or 
email Renée Albiston (303-832-8576, ext. 210, marketing@kirklandmuseum.org) during 
business hours or fax 303-832-8404. Renée should also be contacted for photographs of 
works of art owned by the Museum for any purpose other than private and 
noncommercial. 

The Museum reserves the right, at its sole discretion, to withhold and/or 
withdraw permission to photograph on its premises or to reproduce 
photographs of objects in its collection. 
 

 


